
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Marigold Klein
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Low Intensity Camping
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 12:25:00 PM

Greetings,
I think the idea of  Low Intensity Camping sites is a brilliant idea! Please give my gratitude to
the person or people who suggested it. This makes so much sense!
Thank you,
Marigold Klein
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